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Welcome back!  
As we continue to challenge the children each day to make choices in what 
and how they learn, we will be exploring a new topic…which begins with 
our trip on a canal barge! 
 
Our curriculum will be broad, balanced and enjoyable as we know our 
children learn best when they are having fun! This term we will also be 
challenging the children to become more independent learners with the 
introduction of our daily challenge cards. 

English 
We will share transport and travel themed texts this term such as Mr Grumpy’s 
Outing, Katie Morag Delivers the Mail and The Train Ride. Could we ask if the 
children have any toys, books or pictures they could share relating to our new 
topic they bring them in to share with their friends. 

 
 Maths 
We will be continuing to practise our understanding of number 
through writing, counting and matching given amounts. We will 
consolidate our understanding of addition and subtraction, trying 
to work on our own. We will also experience lots of practical maths 
lessons on number, shape and measures. 

 
Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘All Aboard!’ In science we will explore plants and re-
introduce our weekly gardening session. We will also explore forces and 
investigate vehicles as we try to plan a fair test. We hope to visit the East 
Lancashire Steam Railway for our very own train ride and to create our own 
moving vehicle. The airport viewing station is also on our to-do list! 

Reminders 
The children should read at home daily for 5/10 minutes 
Friday Homework should be returned by the following Friday 
The children need their PE kits in school all week. 
Break time fruit is 10p per day 
 
If you would like a copy of our weekly timetable so you and your child know 

what is happening when just let us know. 
 

Follow us on Twitter! 
Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who follow us 
get a chance to see the exciting things that happen in our class.  Setting 
up a Twitter account is quick and easy – why not join and then you could 
follow us too? @Oakfield_RB 

 

 

 


